
 
 

Sample Email to Participants Not Selected for RJ Conference 
 

Subject: Thank You for Your Application – Restorative Justice Conference 

Dear Lived-Experience Expert, 

Thank you for your interest in the Restorative Justice Conference hosted by the Sunita Jain 

Anti-Trafficking Initiative at Loyola Law School. We sincerely appreciate the time and effort 

you put into applying. 

We received an overwhelming number of applications from survivor leaders, making the selection 

process incredibly difficult. After careful review, we regret to inform you that we are unable to 

invite you to participate at this time. 

Please know that this decision is not a reflection of your expertise or potential. We recognize the 

invaluable contributions you bring to the anti-trafficking movement and would love to stay 

connected for future learning and collaboration opportunities. If you prefer not to receive 

notifications about upcoming events, please let us know by replying to this email. 

We truly appreciate your dedication to this work and wish you continued success on your journey. 

Sincerely, 

Sunita Jain Anti-Trafficking Initiative  

 

 

 


